
National Bal Bhavan 

Kotla Road, New Delhi-110002 

 

Vacancy Notice for the Post of Director, NBB 

 

In continuation to the advertisement of filling-up the post of Director, NBB published on 

11.06.2016, the last date of receipt of application has been extended upto 23.08.2016. 

Age, experience and other qualifications will be reckoned as on 23.08.2016. The other 

conditions will remain unchanged. Candidates already applied in response to earlier 

advertisement dated 11.06.2016, need not to apply again. For details regarding eligibility 

conditions, kindly see website of National Bal Bhavan – www.nationalbalbhavan.nic.in.  

 

 

(Director, NBB) 

 

http://www.nationalbalbhavan.nic.in/

